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Weekly Newsletter – 13th December 2019  

A big well done to everyone in Daycare, Nursery and Reception for their Christmas Performance, you 

made your parents and staff very proud. Thank you to all the parents that attended and continue to 

support school.  

Well done to Year 3 who sang beautifully at Merry Hill, please just a reminder that none of the 

pictures or videos show have been uploaded to social media. 

Well done to Year 5 who sang beautifully in Halesowen on Wednesday, even with all of the disruption 

you did yourselves proud.  

Cinema night was a great success and a thank you to all the staff for staying to make this event 

happen for the children.  

Laura Cox in Nursery will be leaving us at the end of the term, we wish her well for the future. 

 

 

Next week Reminders 

 

 
 

Christmas Raffle tickets will be on sale everyday this week, 20p each.  

 

Friday the 20th – Children can come to school in party wear, also they can bring a toy, no electronics 

will be allowed. Christmas party events will be occurring on this day, more information to follow from 

your class teachers.  

 

We break up on the 20th December at 1:30pm. 

 

If your child is being collected by another adult, please can you contact the school office to 

inform us.  

 

Attendance - is vital to a child’s education and please parents can we ask you contact the office on 

the first day of your child’s absence and if they need to go to the doctors, medical evidence must be 

provided to ensure a child’s absence is recorded.  

 

http://www.empire-of-books.com/2012/12/merry-christmas.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/


Reading Buddies – Thank you to the parents who have volunteered already. If there are any more 

parents that would like to hear our children read and are willing to have a DBS completed. Please 

contact Mrs Holden-Gough and we will be happy to organise the appropriate paperwork.  

 

Autumn Term 2019 – Dates for the Diary  

Date    Event 

16/12/19 Year 3 and 4 Trip to Dudley Canal Trust  

17/12/19 KS1 Christmas play 1:30pm and 5pm  

There are 2 spaces for every child allocated in each performance.  

18/12/19 Parents Lunch, R, Yr1 and Yr2. Bookings are closed.  

19/12/19 Parents Lunch Yr 3, 4, 5 and 6. Bookings are closed. 

19/12/19 Christmas Disco, these will be bookable through school buddy  

2:15pm – 3:00pm Daycare and Nursery  

4:00pm – 5:15pm KS1 Disco 

5:30pm – 7pm KS2 Disco 

20/12/19 School Closes at 1:30pm  

06/01/20 School Re-opens 8:30am  

 


